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STATEMENT OF SUPPORT 
 
We the undersigned support the APPG for Prescribed Drug Dependence in its 
call for NICE to include basic slow tapering information in its upcoming guideline 
on Safe Prescribing and Withdrawal Management, to include information on 
tapering rates, the interval between dose reductions, how to reduce doses and 
the overall duration of taper. 
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